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                                                            October 1, 2007
 
 
 
The regular meeting of the Board of Selectmen was called to order at 7:00 
PM by Mrs. Odabashian with all members in attendance.
 
Public Hearing – application of V.B. Variety, Inc. d/b/a Lukoil Mini-Mart, 
Bhavesh A. Patel, Mgr. for the transfer of the Package Store Wine & Malt 
License from Viabhav Lakshmi Corp. d/b/a Lukoil-Bellingham
Mrs. Odabashian read the public hearing notice.  Attorney Joseph Devlin 
represented Mr. Patel.  He stated the business and hours of operation will 
remain the same.  He also stated Mr. Patel will be TIP certified and would 
like this to be part of the Board’s motion.
Mrs. Odabashian asked if there was anyone present in favor or opposition to 
this application.  No one responded.
On a Goodnow/Picard motion, the Board unanimously voted to close the 
public hearing.  
On a Goodnow/Picard motion, the Board unanimously voted to approve the 
application of V.B. Variety, Inc. d/b/a Lukoil Mini-Mart, Bhavesh A. Patel, 
Mgr. for the transfer of the Package Store Wine & Malt License from 
Viabhav Lakshmi Corp. d/b/a Lukoil-Bellingham, Anju Pathak, Mgr., pledge 
of license & inventory to Rockland Trust and that Mr. Patel be TIP certified.
 
Residents of the South Maple St. area came before the Board to express 
their concern over the noise coming from Bevilaqua Paving noting that 
trucks are started early and are left idling until they are ready to leave, 
about 6:00 AM.  They also stated they can hear people working on vehicles 
at all hours of the night.  The residents asked if there is a noise by-law the 
company is breaking and how they can get this resolved.
Mr. Fraine suggested a meeting be held with the residents, Mr. LeClaire, Mr. 
Holmes and the Selectmen to discuss this matter.
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The Board of Selectmen hosted an All Boards Meeting to gather suggestions 
for the FY09 Policy Statement.
 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 8:30 PM.
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted,
 
 
 
Jacqueline A. Bokoski
Administrative Assistant
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